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Ref.: BDT/ROASP/2019-047 Bangkok, 29 March 2019

Administrations of ITU Member States,
Regulators, ITU-D Sector Members and
Academia Members in Asia-Pacific

Subject: ITU Centres of Excellence face-to-face training course on Spectrum Management and IMT-
2020 Radio Technology Application, Harbin-Heilongjiang Province, China, 17 — 21 June 2019

Dear Sir/Madam,

| am pleased to invite: your organization to participate in the face-to-face training course on “Spectrum
Management and IMT-2020 Radio Technology Application” to be held in Harbin-Heilongjiang Province,
China on 17 — 21 June 2019. The International Telecommunication Union (ITU) and the State Radio
Monitoring Center (SRMC), Ministry of Industry and Information Technology (MIIT)-China, organize this
training jointly. The training is organized as a part of Spectrum Management programme under the auspices
of the ITU Centres of Excellence for Asia-Pacific region.

This training course aims to address the technical capacity building through sessions on theoretical, practical
and market updates of issues related to IMT2020, |0Ts, Digital broadcast etc. amongst others. The training
would be delivered in English.

Detailed information on this training course is described in the course outline which can be downloaded from
the ITU Academy Portal at the following link http://itu.int/go/SRMC Harbin.

The course is targeted at staff from policy makers, regulators, corporate executives and managers, i.e. mid to
senior level managers, administrators and officials dealing with Spectrum Management and Monitoring.

It is also of interest to anyone seeking to understand and exploit the benefits of IMT2020 and loT
technologies, including the market adoption of architectures, smart city realization and applications of Digital
TV. Basic technical knowledge of Radio Frequency and wireless communication is required.

Registration should be made online at the aforementioned link no later than 15 of May 2019.
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For any further information or queries related to the event, please do not hesitate to contact the training
coordinators Ms Li Bingqi (libinggi@srrc.org.cn), and/or Mr. Aamir Riaz (aamir.riaz@itu.int ).

As the course envisages active contribution of participants, including planned site visits to operational Radio
Frequency monitoring facilities and others, therefore the total number of participants from outside China
has been limited to 30.

In order to get the invitation letter for the VISA, please forward the registration confirmation email and send
the copy of your passport to Ms. Wang Zhixia (office@srrc.org.cn) with a copy to Mr. Aamir Riaz
(aamir.riaz@itu.int) before 30™" of April 2019 the latest.

Additional information on this training course, such as an information note for participants, including a list of
recommended hotels, is available at the ITU Academy Portal at http://itu.int/go/SRMC_Harbin.

We look forward to your active participation in this training course.

Yours faithfully,

727 o

loane Koroivuki
ITU Regional Director Asia and the Pacific

Enc.:
e Annex 1 - Course Qutline
e Annex 2 — Practical Information

e Annex 3 — Hotel Reservation form



